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Petrobras informs about the release of its new Strategic Plan

Rio de Janeiro, November 24, 2023 - Petréleo Brasileiro S.A. — Petrobras informs that on 11/27/2023 a
webcast with the presence of the company's Executive Board will be held to present the new Strategic
Plan 2024-2028+ (SP 2024-28+). The event will be presented in Portuguese, with simultaneous
translation into English.

SP 2024-28+ Webcast

November 27, 2023 (Monday)

6:30pm (Brasilia)
4:30pm (New York)

9:30pm (London)

Click here to access the link in Portuguese

Click here to access the link in English

www.petrobras.com.br/ir
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http://www.petrobras.com.br/ir
https://webcastlite.mziq.com/cover.html?webcastId=07a4018c-cf1a-43e2-8116-5655dd56a7cd
https://webcastlite.mziq.com/cover.html?webcastId=f42d7f25-87aa-4199-b1a4-a75f754e5d5f

